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KENILWORTH 
CHAMBER MEETING
WEDNESDAY
FEBRUARY 11

8:30 AM
THE KENILWORTH
BOULEVARD & S 31ST
KENILWORTH, NJ

Hosted by Allen Kantorowitz - The
Kenilworth

Members and non-members are
welcome.

Serving New Jersey for 30 YEARS

HOME     AUTO     LIFE     UMBRELLA     BOAT     RV     MOTORCYCLE     RENTERS

Carol Bryan Agency
504 Washington Ave, Kenilworth NJ, 07033

908-468-8000
www.farmersagent.com/cbryan
Like My Page on Facebook!

HISTORICAL SOCIETY HOSTS ROCKIN BBQ WITH THE KING
ROCKIN’ BBQ WITH “THE KING” – “Elvis” (aka Elvis

Tribute Artist Jim Barone) took time out from his January
10th performance at the Kenilworth Veterans Center for a
photo shoot with members of the Kenilworth Historical

Society’s fundraising committee and two young Elvis fans.
The event, which also featured a BBQ-style dinner, was held
to help defray the cost of an elevator at the newly restored
Oswald J. Nitschke House museum and cultural arts center.   

GATEWAY ASSOCIATION OF
BUSINESS WOMEN MEETING

FEBRUARY 20TH
8:00 am

ATLANTIC FEDERAL 
CREDIT UNION
37 Market Street
Kenilworth

Members and non-
members are welcome.
For more information call 

908- 352-0900

JUNE 7TH TO BE A DAY OF REMEMBRANCE IN KENILWORTH
During a Kenilworth Council meeting held on December

10, 2014 a presentation was made by Michael Ysenko,
Borough Historian for Early History Colonial American
Revolutionary War history and Dorothea Krihak. Afterwards
a proclamation was signed recognizing the Borough of
Kenilworth’s role in the American Revolutionary War during
the Battle of Connecticut Farms, and June 7th was
designated as a day of remembrance in the Borough.
Mayor Pugliese said much of the information in this

proclamation was garnered by Michael Ysenko and
Dorothea Krihak. 
WHEREAS, the Borough of Kenilworth, County of

Union State of New Jersey, on this 10th Day of December in
the year 2014 hereby proclaims that our Borough was part of
Connecticut Farms during the Battle of Connecticut Farms
on June 7, 1780, in the course of the American
Revolutionary War 1775 - 1783; and
WHEREAS, the Borough wishes to honor our citizen hero

militia who fought in this major battle against the British

Crown; protecting General George Washington and our
American Continental Army who were encamped at
Morristown, New Jersey at that date by stopping the surprise
attack of five thousand British soldiers on route through
Connecticut Farms, with the intent of marching to end the
war with a British victory at Morristown; and
WHEREAS, General George Washington himself praised

the militia at the Connecticut Farms Battle that took place
that day on June 7, 1780, stating they fought “with honor”.
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, the Borough of

Kenilworth hereby proclaims that moving forward every
year, June 7th will be a day of remembrance and recognition
of the hero militia here at Connecticut Farms that helped to
win our independence from British rule to become the
United States of America, fighting the Battle at Connecticut
Farms, New Jersey during the American Revolutionary War.
BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that in recognition and

remembrance, from this day forward, Borough flags be
flown at half-staff every June 7th.
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Kenilworth Business Life is published by
Renna Media.
Over three thousand newspapers are printed

monthly and distributed free to every home and
business in Kenilworth. 
Although great care has been taken to ensure

the information contained within is accurate,
Renna Media assumes no liability for errors or
omissions. Renna Media welcomes the
comments and concerns of its readers put into
writing and sent to:

Tina & Joe Renna, Publishers
202 Walnut Ave., Cranford, NJ 07016

(908) 418-5586
Fax: (908) 709-9209

E-mail: info@rennamedia.com

Advertising in this 
newspaper

Reserve space in the next issue. 
Call Tina today at 908-418-5586
or email info@rennamedia.com

3,500 papers
are printed 

monthly 
and mailed 

to every
household 

and business 
in Kenilworth. 

SEND US YOUR NEWS
Did you or someone you know accomplish

something amazing? We are interested in
hearing about your latest achievement
(accomplishment, honor, award, etc.). Do you
have an event that you need help publicizing?
Then send us your news!

Call: 908-418-5586
Fax: 908-709-9209

Email: info@rennamedia.com

P.O. Box 300 • Elizabeth, NJ 07207-0300
908-352-0900 • 908-352-0865 Fax

Email us at info@gatewaychamber.com

© 2014 Contents of this newsletter cannot 
be reproduced without written consent 

from Renna Media.
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As we now find ourselves in the midst of the winter season there are
a few measures we could all take to make our town safer and more
enjoyable for all.  I would ask, if possible, that all residents remove as
many vehicles from the streets as possible in order that our Department
of Public Works may plow as much as the roadway from curb to curb.
This will make the roadway safer for all vehicular and pedestrian
traffic alike.
As for parking on municipal roads, the new town ordinance provides

that, unless otherwise posted:
• On days of the month that are even numbered, a vehicle shall not 
be parked on the even numbered side of the street; and
• On days of the month that are odd numbered, a vehicle shall not 
be parked on the odd numbered side of the street; and
• Between the hours of 9 PM to 12 AM the restriction 
on alternate side of the street parking shall be suspended.
In addition I would also ask that if you have a sidewalk abutting your property that you

remove any snow and ice that may exist so that it is safe for pedestrian traffic. There are
many residents including senior citizens and children, who use our sidewalks and therefore
it is incumbent upon us to insure that they can safely walk within our borough during this
winter season. As a gentle reminder it is noted that Borough Ordinance 170-2 requires
owners and tenants to keep sidewalks free from snow and ice within 18 hours after the
cessation of any fall of snow, sleet, or freezing rain. In addition our walkways and steps
leading to our front doors should be salted or otherwise have ice and snow removed so as
to assure proper and safe passage for our postal carriers and other service providers.
During larger snow events the Borough’s fire hydrants can become covered by snow or

otherwise difficult to reach due to the movement of snow by residents and plows. This
could make it difficult for firefighters to locate and reach the fire hydrant in the case of a
fire emergency. I ask, if possible, that the residents within our community “adopt” the fire
hydrant that abuts or otherwise is near their property and remove any snow that would
otherwise conceal or make it difficult to reach the fire hydrant during a snow emergency.
This communal undertaking will make things safer for our residents and easier for our fire
department as they often take time to cause the snow removal following a snow event. As
another gentle reminder Borough Ordinance 170-4 prohibits the depositing of any snow
within a 5ft radiance of any fire hydrant.
Lastly there are many senior citizens who as a result of infirmity, illness or otherwise, are

unable to travel during a weather event, therefore if you know of any senior citizens in your
neighborhood, and if you have the time and ability, please inquire with them whether or not
they need any basic groceries, amenities, prescriptions or if you can be of any other
assistance to them during the weather event.  It could be something as simple as merely
taking out the garbage or spreading salt on their steps.
Working together as a community we can make this winter season safer and more

enjoyable for all.

Mayor Fred M. Pugliese, Esq.

MEMO FROM THE MAYOR

Missing teeth?   Make your smile complete!
A missing tooth is no laughing matter. We make getting 

implants easy and inexpensive. From a single tooth to 
several teeth, a complete smile is just a phone call away.

We work with all dental insurance plans.

908-276-4116
Arthur F Haliczer, DDS

108 N. Union Avenue • Cranford, NJ 07016
Member of Cranford Business Alliance.org

www.arthurfhaliczerdds.com

SPECIAL OFFERS FOR NEW PATIENTS
• FREE Implant Consultation
• Dental Implant: $1,150 (reg. price $2,150)
When abutment and crown are done at the same time. 
• Exam & Oral Cancer Screening
Digital X-Ray, Cleaning: $99*

Mention this ad. 
*Unless gum disease is present.

Se habla
español
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Valentine’s DaySpecialSnow Crab Legs$1599
All Day
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WHAT OUR PATIENTS HAVE TO SAY
“Thank you for the wonderful service and care you 

provided for me in 2014.  My symptoms have greatly subsided 
since I first visited your office in November.  
While I will miss that wonderfully awesome TENS machine, 

I will miss you more and I wish all of you a Happy, Healthy and 
Pain Free New Year!”. – Kathy 

ADVANCED SPINE CARE PHYSICAL THERAPY
700 Rahway Avenue, Union, NJ 07083   •   (908) 688-1991
www.advancedspinept.com                   Fax: (908) 688-0962
WE ACCEPT 

MOST MAJOR 

INSURANCES.

We provide hands on, patient centered care where each patient gets 
individual treatment and attention.  You will not feel like you are just 
another person in line.  Our goal is “A Miracle A Day”.

While treatment of spinal injuries are a specialty at Advanced 
Spine Care Physical Therapy, we are able to provide physical 
therapy for a wide range of orthopedic and neurological conditions
including: neck pain, back pain, arthritis, shoulder injuries, carpal 
tunnel syndrome, hip injuries, knee injuries, foot and ankle 
injuries, sports injuries, work related injuries, and strokes.

STUDENTS OF THE MONTH
Principal Sr. Helene Godin of St. Theresa

School in Kenilworth recently awarded 13
students the Student of the Month Certificate.

School Spirit  was demonstrated throughout the
month  on each grade level from students that
put others before themselves.

(above, front, l-r) Sr. Helen Godin, Sydney Phillips, Isabelle Gorombey-Kelly, Olivia Correia, 
Thomas Simon, Daniel Barnes, Nicole Santoro; (abock, l-r) Sean Meehan,Gabriella Ronquillo,
Jessica Kunigelis and Samantha Siccardi; (missing) Luciana DellaPietra and Rhayane Koblinger

FUTURE SCIENTIST
St Theresa  Grammar School in Kenilworth

held a Science Fair Competition in which grades
4- 8th competed for  prizes. The Science Fair
was organized and run by the 7th grade science
teacher, Mrs. Sue Aronowitz. The projects were
on display and judged by biology, physics and
math teachers from Mother Seton and Bishop
Ahr High Schools.
Congratulations to all the winners... 8th grade

1st place winner was Ashley Wisninieski, 2nd
place Zander Reyes, 3rd Place Molly Burke,
Honorable Mention Jessica Kunigelis. 7th grade
1st place winner was Matthew Arias, 2nd place
Kevin McClave, 3rd place Paige Vincent and
Honorable Mention Esha Patel. 6th grade 1st
place winner Shawna Stevens, 2nd place Sean
Martin, 3rd place Klarriss Rivera,Honorable
Mention Fiona Morales. 5th grade 1st place
Alex Han, 2nd place Gianna Vaynberg, 3rd place
Zachary Devanney and  Honorable Mention
Allison Jones. 4th grade 1st place Grace
Williams, 2nd place Kaelyn Pavlik, 3rd place
Richard Harrington and Honorable Mention
Melody Cadet.
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7 THINGS YOU MUST KNOW
BEFORE PUTTING

YOUR HOME UP FOR SALE
Kenilworth NJ - A new report has just been

released which reveals 7 costly mistakes that
most homeowners make when selling their
home, and a 9 Step System that can help you
sell your home fast and for the most amount
of money.
This industry report shows clearly how the

traditional ways of selling homes have
become increasingly less and less effective in
today's market.
The fact of the matter is that fully three

quarters of homesellers don't get what they
want for their homes and become disillusioned
and - worse - financially disadvantaged when
they put their homes on the market.
As this report uncovers, most homesellers

make 7 deadly mistakes that cost them literally
thousands of dollars. The good news is that
each and every one of these mistakes is
entirely preventable. In answer to this issue,
industry insiders have prepared a free special
report entitled "The 9 Step System to Get Your
Home Sold Fast and For Top Dollar".
To order a FREE Special Report, visit

www.njhomesellermistakes.com or to hear a
brief recorded message about how to order
your FREE copy of this report call toll-free 1-
888-243-5861 and enter 2004. You can call
any time, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.
Get your free special report NOW to find

out how you can get the most money for your
home.
This report is courtesy of All Towne Realty Realtor. Not intended to 
solicit buyers or sellers currently under contract. Copyright © 2015.

HS SENIORS INVITED TO APPLY FOR SCHOLARSHIP
FROM ATLANTIC FEDERAL CREDIT UNION

The Atlantic Federal Credit Union
scholarship program is run in conjunction with
the New Jersey Credit Union League’s statewide
program. Eight $1,000 scholarships are awarded
at the state level.  Four scholarships are awarded
to students attending 4-year colleges or
universities and four are awarded to students
attending technical schools or community
colleges.
The top three graded applicants from Atlantic

Federal who do not win at the state level will
receive $1,000 awards from Atlantic Federal. 
To qualify for the competition, a student must

be a high school senior graduating June 2015
and a member of the Credit Union. Or the
student may open a special “College Survival
Account” with online and mobile access at the
time of applying for the scholarship. 
Deadline for entries is April 1, 2015. For

information and to download the application,
visit www.atlfedcu.com or stop in the Credit
Union at 37 Market Street.
As a not-for-profit financial institution,

Atlantic Federal offers above-market dividend
rates on savings and lower rates on real estate,
vehicle and personal loans. The Credit Union
belongs to a nationwide network of more than
30,000 surcharge-free ATMs that provides easy
access to accounts.
Accounts are insured to $500,000 with

$250,000 provided by the National Credit Union
Administration and $250,000 from private
insurance.  IRA accounts are separately insured
to $500,000.

The Kenilworth Chamber of Commerce is delighted to
announce our continued support of graduating 

Kenilworth high school seniors!

NOW IS THE TIME TO GET YOUR
SCHOLARSHIP PRIZE APPLICATION!
Last year we only had one applicant which left a lot of
unspent money! This year’s prize winner(s) will have
their choice between a brand new laptop or iPad!

Call 908-352-0900 or email
kateconroy@gatewaychamber.com!

We sell Action Figures,
Pokemon, Magic The Gathering

and Yu Gi Oh cards, Sport cards,
Model Kits, Remote Control cars,

Boardgames,and more

Like us on facebook@
facebook/bobscardpark 

908-241-3333 Credit cards accepted.
122 E. Westfield Ave. Roselle Park NJ

BOB’S CARDPARK
www.bobscardpark.com

(908) 276-5367

(201) 666-0003

358 North Avenue East
Cranford, NJ

www.reynolds-plumbing.net
Residential / Commercial / Industrial

Lou DiFabio
Lix. #4237

Dan DiFabio
Lic. #11749
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732-827-0800
1043 Raritan Road • Clark, NJ 07066

njpainreliefcenter.com

Girl Scouts from Kenilworth troop 40128
Hannah Miller, Kaylee Krill and Melody

Stubbs are working towards their Silver Award.
They are having a donation drop off of gently
used Prom/Formal dresses and accessories on
Saturday February 28 at the Kenilworth Rescue
Squad from 11:30 a.m. to 3 p.m. Please help
these girls help other young ladies go to Prom! 

DONATE YOUR GENTLY
USED PROM DRESSES

DiBella
Financial Group

Serving your financial Needs
For Over 50 Years

• Tax Preparation 
• Insurance
• Mortgages
• Purchase & Refinance Loans

Thomas DiBella
Joseph DiBella
Anthony DiBella

D
(908) 686-7370
515 Springfield Road
Kenilworth, NJ 07033
Fax (908) 686-7470

L&K Sedan & Taxi Service
ALL METRO AIRPORTS PIERS NYC THEATERS

Keni lwor th 908-276-4444
Cranford 908-276-4441

Union/Spr ingf ie ld  908-688-0668
Rosel le  Park 908-276-6696

Tol l  Free 877-276-8294 (Taxi )
www.lktaxiser vice.com

E-Mai l :  lksedan@yahoo.com
Open 24 Hours 7 Days a Week

It is so expensive to go to prom these days.
Many young women cannot afford to go. The
Princesses’ Closet would like you to donate your
Gently used formal dresses and accessories!
Be their Fairy Godmother and help to make a

Beautiful Princess’ dream come true!
Kenilworth Girl Scout Troop 40128 will be

having a donation drop-off on an up coming
date. Please Email:  lil_chicklet79@yahoo.com
for more information.

KENILWORTH SCHOOLS WILL BE TAKING THE
PARCC ONE STEP AT A TIME

Dr. Scott Taylor, Superintendent, Kenilworth Public Schools (@KenilworthSuper)

Kenilworth's children are moving closer to
taking the PARCC for the first time. Students in
grades 3-8 will take the test on specific days
during the month of March. The PARCC is
intended to replace outdated and ineffective tests
with new assessments that measure real world
skills colleges and employers say they value
such as critical thinking and problem solving.
The national conversation about the PARCC

is heating up. Regardless of one's position on the
assessment, the fact is that New Jersey's school
districts will be required to implement the test.
However, how districts use the resulting test
data is a matter for each community to decide.
Kenilworth Public Schools will be taking a wait-
and-see approach. What will have to be
determined is the authenticity of the data. The
primary question schools around the country
like Harding and Brearley will have to answer is
whether or not students' results on the PARCC

will genuinely reflect their mastery of the
Common Core State Standards.
The Kenilworth School District will compare

the performance of kids on classroom
assessments to the their performance on the
PARCC. We will be looking for some
correlation between how they did on math and
language arts benchmarks teachers administered
in their classes to how these kids performed on
the PARCC. An alarming difference in the
results could indicate a problem with the
effectiveness of the PARCC in its ability
represent a child's ability. 
Like various major newspaper editorials, the

Kenilworth School District's position on the
PARCC will be to approach this first year of
implementation carefully and to make
judgments on its ability to help our teachers
improve student achievement only after we've
had the chance to closely analyze the results. 
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FREE RABIES
VACCINATION PROGRAM
The Kenilworth Health Department has

announced that it will provide free Rabies shots
on Sunday, March 8, 2015 from 11:00 am to
1:00 pm at the Kenilworth Fire Department, 491
Washington Avenue. All dogs must be in short
leashes. Aggressive dogs must be muzzled and
under control. Cats must be confined to a carrier.
Please bring sanitary supplies for clean-up in
case of any accidents. Any pet involved in a bite
will be placed in quarantine as required by law.
Please address any questions regarding past
vaccination records to the Kenilworth Health
Department. (908) 276-2740

TAKE A DAYCATION
AT THE RESORT

Join the Kenilworth Seniors monthly trip to
the Resorts Casino in Atlantic City on the first
Thursday of the month. The cost is $30 per
person and you will receive $25.00 in slot
dollars. The bus leaves at 10:30 a.m. from the
municipal parking lot on 21st Street across from
the Kenilworth Veterans Center.
The fun begins as soon as you board the bus.

Laughs from our comedic regulars, good
conversation, and also fun games. On your
return trip there are movies and snacks.
This invitation is for all ages over 21.
For further information and reservations call

Emily Grimaldi 908-272-6329.

CONTINUING OUR WAY TOWARDS STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT
By: Tiffany Moutis, Assistant Superintendent • January 2015

f we are going to radically improve student
achievement, then we must acknowledge that
GREAT instruction must continue across our
classrooms. 
GREAT instruction includes specific

elements. GREAT instruction is:
• Guided by the our curriculum • Rigorous
• Engaging • Assessed continuously to guide
instruction  • Tailored to our students’ needs
It may sound like the responsibility for

increasing student achievement rests solely on
the shoulders of our teachers. They certainly
play a part, a big part. But the greater
responsibility lies with family involvement.   
Families whose children are doing well in

school exhibit the following characteristics:
Establish a daily family routine.  Providing

time and a quiet place to study, assigning
responsibility for household chores, being firm
about bedtime and having dinner together.
Monitor out-of-school activities. Setting

limits on TV watching, checking up on children
when parents are not home, arranging for after-

school activities and supervised care.
Model the value of learning, self-discipline,

and hard work. Communicating through
questioning and conversation, demonstrating
that achievement comes from working hard.
Express high but realistic expectations for

achievement. Setting goals and standards that
are appropriate for children's age and maturity,
recognizing and encouraging special talents,
informing friends and family about successes.
Encourage children's development/ progress

in school.  Maintaining a warm and supportive
home, showing interest in children's progress at
school, helping with homework, discussing the
value of a good education and possible career
options, staying in touch with teachers and
students.
Parent involvement should be a support, not a

substitute, for the true work of schools.  Working
to include parents is particularly important as
students grow older.  Structuring the partnership
between schools and parents is one of the best
things to improve student performance. 

Kathleen Gwaldis
27 Years of Experience

cell: (908) 400-8409
www.kathleengwaldis.com

Kenilworth Real Estate Specialist
FREE MARKET ANALYSIS

Realtor Associate - Weichert President’s Club
185 Elm Street, Westfield NJ, 07090
Office: (908) 654-6560, x 162

ADVERTISING & PRESS RELEASES
Inquiries concerning advertising and
submissions of press releases can be made
to Renna Media LLC via phone, fax or
email to:

TINA RENNA
Email: TinaRenna@RennaMedia.com

Phone: 908-418-5586 • Fax: 908-709-9209
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Thekidspalace.org
We accept government subsidies
44 South 21st Street, Kenilworth

Daycare Learning Center
Ages 2 ½ - 13 Preschool Program 

Before/After School Program

Hablamos Espanol

T 908 276 2700
thekidspalaceinfo@gmail.com

READ 1000 BOOKS BEFORE KINDERGARTEN
The concept is simple, the rewards are

priceless. Read a book (any book) to your
newborn, infant, and/or toddler. The goal is to
have read 1,000 books (yes, you can repeat
books) before your child starts kindergarten.
Does it sound hard? Not really if you think about
it. If you read just 1 book a night, you will have
read about 365 books in a year. That is 730
books in two years, and 1,095 books in three
years. If you consider that most children start
kindergarten at around 5 years of age, you have
more time than you think (so get started). 
You can read books from anywhere, not just

library books. The same book may be read over
and over again too.  When your child reaches
each milestone, a small prize will be given.
Children ages 0 to 5 years old who have not yet
entered kindergarten are eligible to register for
this program. 

KENILWORTH FREE
PUBLIC LIBRARY

Located at 548 Boulevard. Library website is
.www.kenilworthlibrary.org.  

Registration for programs may be done 
in person at the libraryor by calling 

908 276-2451. 
The library’s regular schedule of operation:
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday 10am - 8pm, 

Wednesday 10am - 6 pm, 
Friday 10am - 5pm, Saturday 10am - 2pm
Closed Sunday. The Kenilworth Public 
Library is handicapped accessible. 

facebook.com/kenilworthworth.public.library

(above) Congratulations to Julian Banasiak, age 18 months, and a resident 
of Kenilworth on the completion of 1000 Books Before Kindergarten,  
Level 1.  Julian received his first prize for listening to 100 stories. 

Children receive a small prize after completing each level of this program.

LEGO CREATIONS
Children ages 4 and up are invited to build

Lego creations at the Kenilworth Public Library
on Wednesdays at 3:30 – 4:30pm.  Each week a
new these is presented to inspire creativity.
Lego creations are on display each week for

the public to view. Registration is required.

(above) Jaden Francis, age 5 of Kenilworth
displays his winter Lego creation at the

Kenilworth Public Library.
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We Accept: CASH
w y [ t 
and Personal Checks

CELEBRATING OUR 65TH YEAR

JACOBSON’S
DISTRIBUTING COMPANY

725 RAHWAY AVE - ELIZABETH
908-354-8533

Open Mon. & Thurs. 10 am 'Til 8 pm; 
Tues., Wed. & Fri. 10 am 'Til 6pm;

Open Saturday 10 am 'Til 5 pm; closed Sundays 

We carry a full selection of 
gas grills, refrigerators, washers, 
dryers, ranges, dishwashers, 
big screen TV’s and bedding.

FREE DELIVERY
SAVE MORE WITH ONLY

3 1/2% SALES TAX

$25 OFF FOR KENILWORTH
RESIDENTS & BUSINESSES

One per customer. Can not be combined with any other offer. 
Minimum purchase of $299.00. must present this coupon 

at time of purchase. Offer Expires 3/16/15.

An Elizabeth 
Tradition
since 1949.

FRESH AND FRIED SEAFOOD
Serving New Jersey for Over 30 Years

Hours of Operation:
Mon. - Wen.- Sat: 8:30 a.m. - 6:30 p.m.

Thur. - Fri.: 8:30 a.m. - 7:00 p.m.
Closed Sunday

Like us on Facebook for exclusive deals
(908) 241-5990

111 W. 2nd Ave.• Roselle, NJ
www.roselleseafoodmarket.com

10% OFF
ENTIRE CHECK 

WITH THIS COUPON. 
Expires 3/10/15. 

The Only Restaurant in Union for Portuguese & Spanish cuisine.

908.687.7020
1252 Stuyvesant Avenue • Union, NJ

• Come try our signature sangria and specialty wines

• Come enjoy fresh seafood, the best cuts of meat, 
& a large selection of wine

• Come watch your favorite sports games 
in our bar area on 14 flat screen TVs

We offer a large hall for all
types of parties including 
Christenings, birthdays,

weddings & funeral repasts

BAR
RESTAURANTS

WINERY

908-276-MAXX (6299)
600 Boulevard in Kenilworth, NJ 07033

Broker/Owner:
Michelle David

Associate/Owner:
Paul Campanelli

RE/MAX VISION WOULD LIKE TO
WELCOME NEW AGENT FRANK
LOCORRIERE TO THE OFFICE

Frank has just joined
RE/MAX Vision in
Kenilworth as a
salesperson. Frank is a
life-long resident of
Kenilworth with 20-
years experience in the
mortgage banking and

real estate field. Frank has been married for
20 years to Jennifer, they have 2 boys Joseph
17,  and Anthony 13. Frank is thrilled to
have this opportunity to serve the real
estate needs of his community.

CALL FOR A FREE
COMPARABLE MARKET ANALYSIS
We hold your hand the entire way...

Buying, Selling, Investing 
& very experienced in Short Sales

GATEWAY YOUNG PROFESSIONALS INTRODUCED
The Gateway Young Professionals will meet

monthly for intensive networking.  
The group kicked off its program year on

January 28 at Kilkenny House in Cranford, NJ,
with a presentation by association president
Brian Randall of The Insurance Centers.  
“This group is about bringing together young

professionals who want to grow professionally
and meet potential mentors,” Randall said.  “If
they’re looking for a job, we want to help them.
If they’re looking to grow their businesses we
want to help them.  If they’re looking to help out
other young professionals, we want to plug them
in to the group quickly.”
Already the group has garnered the interest of

almost 50 young professionals in the Gateway
Region.  Kate Conroy, vice president of the
Gateway Chamber, said, “We feel overwhelmed
by the support members have shown for this
new group.  The Young Professionals is off to a
great start, and we can’t wait to see where the
journey takes us!”
Added Jim Coyle, Gateway president, “The

Gateway Chamber is thrilled to be a part of such
an endeavor.  There is no additional membership
fee to be part of this group.  Once you’re part of
the Gateway Chamber, you’re automatically a
member of all our local groups and are invited to
attend as many as you’d like.”
The other groups under the Gateway umbrella

are: Union County Chamber; the Central Jersey
Chamber; the Route 22 Chamber; the
Springfield Chamber; the Kenilworth Chamber;
the Roselle Park Chamber; the Clark Chamber;
the Linden Chamber, the Somerset Hills
Business Network; the Gateway Association of
Business Women, the Warren Township
Chamber of Commerce and the Irish Business
Association.

The cost of attending each meeting 
is $10.00 and includes a free drink.  
The next meeting will take place on 

Wednesday, Feb. 25, 2015, at 5:00 p.m. 
at Kilkenny House in Cranford. 

Future meetings take place on the fourth
Wednesday of each month.
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50% OFF FIRST MONTH
New customers only. Expires 3/10/15.

908-259-1020
750 Boulevard • Kenilworth, NJ 07033

www.accessselfstorage.com

NEED SPACE?
ACCESS CAN HELP!

WANTED:
ALL CARS & TRUCKS: JUNK OR NOT

732-381-2646
Night Towing 732-496-1633

1 Dudley Ct. & Rt. 1 South, Avenel, NJ
Across from Sansone Auto Mall.

Junk Tow Away
Fast Pick Up

24 HR Service

10% OFF ALL AC COMPRESSORS
With this ad. Expires 3/10/15.

Late Model Foreign & American New & Used 
Auto & Truck Parts:
• Motors • Transmission 
• Auto Glass • Computers 
• Tail Lights • Doors 
• Fenders • AC Compressors

(908) 272-3500
One Commerce Dr. Cranford, NJ 07016
www.diamondgymnasticsacademy.com

SUMMER CAMP 2014
Mon. June 15 thru Fri. September 4

• Weekly Session Options (2 wk. minimum)
• Full and Half Day Options
• Gymnastics, Sports, Arts & Crafts & More!
• Day Trips - Pool, Bowling, Miniature Golf 
& More!

• Experienced Staff / CPR /First Aid Certified 

Discovery
Child Care

-----
Diamond 

Gymnastics 
Academy

-----
Cranford
After Care

Family owned and operated.

TRIP TO MOHEGAN SUN TO BENEFIT KENILWORTH’S NITSCHKE HOUSE
The Kenilworth Historical Society will host a

bus trip to Mohegan Sun Casino (Uncasville,
Conn.) on Sat., February 21.
The trip will depart Kenilworth (St. Theresa’s

School parking lot) at 8 a.m. and return to
Kenilworth at approximately 9 p.m.  Cost of $52
includes motor coach transportation, an
approximate six-hour visit to the casino, which

additionally houses a wide range of distinctive
shops and popular restaurants, a $15 coupon for
food and a $10 coupon for free bets
There will be complimentary door prizes on

the bus.  For further information and
reservations, please call 908-709-0391 or 908-
709-0434.  As space is limited on this popular
outing, it is suggested that reservations be made

‘SOUP’S ON’ SOUP-TASTING EVENT MUSEUM PROJECT
he Kenilworth Historical Society will host a

soup-tasting event on Tues., March 3, from 6
p.m. to 8 p.m., in the cafeteria of David Brearley
Middle and High School, 401 Monroe Avenue.,
Kenilworth, N.J. This popular  event -- “Soup’s
On” – will give participants the opportunity to
taste a variety of favorite homemade soups,
along with assorted breads and desserts. 
Admission is $14.  Advance reservations 
(by February 24) are required.  
For reservations/tickets, 

please call 908-709-0434 or 908-709-0391 
or visit Especially Yours Florist 
(13 North 20th Street, Kenilworth), 
where tickets for the event also are being sold.
Proceeds from “Soup’s On” will benefit the

Kenilworth Historical Society’s  Oswald J.
Nitschke House (c. 1880) “living history”
museum and cultural arts center by helping
defray the cost of an elevator that makes all
levels of the newly restored site fully accessible
to everyone.

early to ensure availability.  Gift certificates for
the trip are available for purchase.
Proceeds will benefit the Kenilworth

Historical Society’s historic Oswald J. Nitschke
House (c. 1880) by helping defray the cost of an
elevator that makes the newly restored “living
history” museum and cultural arts center fully
accessible to everyone.

The recently restored Nitschke House “living
history” museum features five authentically
furnished historic rooms on the first floor for
interpreting life in the 1905-1934 period, an
exhibition center on the second floor and a
cultural arts center on the lower level, all of
which are wheelchair accessible.  
For further details regarding the Kenilworth

Historical Society and the Nitschke House,
please visit the organization’s Web site at
www.kenilworthhistoricalsociety.org.
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BUILDING
TWO 

IS NOW OPEN 
FOR SALES.
DON’T MISS 

OUT!



KCoC • Page 12 • February 2015

For more information, please call

908-490-1600
Fax: 908-490-1601

www.hibachigrillandbuffetnj.com
BLUE STAR SHOPPING CENTER

1701 U.S. Highway 22 West • Watchung

Serving

LOBSTER
 or CRAB

 LEGS

with othe
r Special

 Items

Every Ho
liday

With purchase of a beverage per person
Watchung • 908-490-1600

Cash Only. Limit 4. Not valid with any other
offers or discounts. Expires 3/10/15.

$125 OFFADULT BUFFET
With purchase of a beverage per person

Watchung • 908-490-1600
Cash Only. Limit 4. Not valid with any other

offers or discounts. Expires 3/10/15.

$250 OFF
2 ADULT
BUFFETS

With purchase of a beverage per person
Watchung • 908-490-1600

Cash Only. Limit 4. Not valid with any other
offers or discounts. Expires 3/10/15.

$500 OFF
4 ADULT
BUFFETS

Of $100 or more. Monday - Thursday Only.
Watchung • 908-490-1600

Cash Only. Limit 4. Not valid with any other
offers or discounts. Expires 3/10/15.

$10 OFF
ANY ONE
PARTY

Dinner 3:30pm - 9:30pm
Adult ..........................$10.99
Kids 7-10......................$6.99
Kids 3-6........................$5.99
2 & Under...................FREE!

Lunch 11am - 3:30pm
Adult ...........................$7.39
Kids 7-10 .....................$5.39
Kids 3-6 .......................$3.39
2 & Under..................FREE!

Dinner 3:30pm - 9:30pm
Adult ..........................$10.99
Kids 7-10 ......................$6.99
Kids 3-6 ........................$5.99
2 & Under...................FREE!

Lunch 11am - 3:30pm
Adult ............................$7.99
Kids 7-10......................$5.99
Kids 3-6........................$3.99
2 & Under...................FREE!

11am - 10pm
Adult...........................$10.99
Kids 7-10 ......................$6.99
Kids 3-6 ........................$5.99
2 & Under ...................FREE!

MONDAY - THURSDAY

FRIDAY - SATURDAY

SUNDAY ALL DAY DINNER

GIFT CERTIFICATES AVAILABLE

SUSHI
Fantastic range of freshly prepared sushi. 

Most selection and top quality among all competitors. 
It is far from the typical “buffet quality” sushi. 
At HIBACHI, you don’t sacrifice taste for price.

BUFFET
Elegant, modern, fresh, executed with care and 

confidence. HIBACHI Grill Supreme Buffet brings together 
250+ of fresh-made Asian dishes in eleven buffet bars.

HIBACHI
Choose your favorite ingredients from dozens of seafood, 
meats and vegetables. Watch our chef preparing them in 
our special hibachi sauce to create a full-flavored dish.

ASK US ABOUT CATERING YOUR NEXT EVENT!
We have a large party room available for birthday parties, office meetings & weddings.

Large Parking Lot to
Accommodate our Customers

10% DISCOUNT
Seniors 60+, Military,
Police, College Students

Hibachi Grill Supreme Buffet (Show ID)


